
 
Hi everyone, 

Here’s our monthly newsletter.  Our Sector is still a great place to live and work.   

Nextdoor is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that effect our Sector. It also gives me 
the understanding of the needs of the neighborhoods, and I can present strategies for you all at the community 
meetings.  Always feel free to ask questions or point out concerns with your neighbors by using Nextdoor. I recently 
posted a message on nextdoor to all the neighborhoods in the sector.  The message stated, if you plan on going out of 
town for an extended amount of time, please stop by the precinct, and fill out a House Watch form.  This will be given to 
the patrol units, so they can keep an eye on your residence while you are out of town.  The form will give the officers the 
days that you’ll be gone, and any additional information needed to conduct the house watch. 
 
 Chris Hilbert hosted a Northside Community Resouce Fair. 
It was held Oct 25th,from 5 p.m.-7 p.m., at the North Ave Library Branch, 2901 North Ave. 
There were vendors from the community as well as other city services in attendance and it was a total success.  
On November  13, 4th Precicnt was presented an award from City Council for reducing crime.  The award represented 
the reduction in crime for the last two years.  It was a great honor. 
On November 14, two 4th Precinct Officers were awarded the bronze medal of Valor.  The award was given to the 
officers from the Richmond Retail Merchant Association.  Officers and fire fighters from all across the area were  
honored at this ceramony.  Officer Daniel Raines and Officer Aaron Henning were presented this award for an incident 
that occurred on the Lee Bridge.  The officers saved a man’s life that day, and they were recongized for their bravery. 
 
It’s that time of the year again and daylights savings time is upon us.  The days are shorter, the temperatures are 
dropping, and it’s getting dark earlier.  With that said,  please make the adjustments for this holiday season.   If you’re 
going to be out, turn on you house lights.  Lock all doors, including garage and outdoor sheds. 
Please lock all vehicle doors and remove anything of value from the vehicle.   Let’s make it hard for anyone to steal 
anyone’s property.   Let’s keep eyes out for suspicous behaviour, and eyes out for our fellow neighbors. 
Please do not leave your vehicles running unattended.  I know it’s cold, but this is only inviting criminal behavior. 
Remove any spare keys from your vehicles, we all can help prevent car theft from happening. 
 
 I’ve included a 30 day chart that reflects the crime in  Sector 412 for the past 30 days compared to last year during the 
same period. As you can see, we had a great 30 days.  I thank everyone in the sector for making our area such a great 
place to live and work. 
 
I’ve included a flyer that points out some tips on keeping your deliveries and packages safe.  Make sure to keep your 
homes and your vehicles locked and secured. Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your trunk area and out of 
plain view.   Never leave your vehicle unattended and running as this has been an ongoing problem.  Remember, don’t 
be a victim. We can all do this together. 
I thank you all for your time, and I’ll be sending out a newsletter next month. 
Let’s all stay focused, and let’s stay safe.  I wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving, as well. 
Lt Fleming 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lt. Rob Fleming 

804-646-4239 



 
 

 

 

 

 


